AVON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Lincoln and Fifth Avenues

Avon-by-the-Sea, New Jersey 07717

avonschool.com
Mary Tivenan                                                                                       School Nurse
mtivenan@avonschool.com                                                                  732.775.4328

Dear Health Care Providers,

Please be aware of the new state requirement outlined in the Scholastic Student-Athlete Safety Act. (SS-ASA) (N.J.S.A. 18A:40-41.7). The law requires each physician, advanced practice nurse and physician assistant (PA) who performs student-athlete physical examination to complete the Student-Athlete Cardiac Assessment professional development module prior to the performance of the examination.
The professional development module can be found at:
http:/www.nj.gov/education/students/safety/health/services/athlete/PDModule.shtml.

In addition to signing the PPE Form, page 4, please also be sure to sign and date the certification statement attesting to the completion of the Cardiac Assessment PD Module, upon completion of the student physical.  Forms cannot be accepted without the certification statement signed and dated by the health care provider.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring the safety of our student athletes and the adherence to NJ state law.
Sincerely,

Mary H. Tivenan CSN
Avon School Nurse
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